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Happy Holi to all of our Hindu families! 

Yesterday, some of our Hindu community celebrated their Festival of Colour – Holi to 

welcome Spring into our lives.   Happy Holi to you all.  A few of our children would 

like to share this holiday with us next week, which I can’t wait for!    

But this got me thinking … Spring .. already! …where on Earth did March go?  This 

month has gone by so super fast, and in fact, where did January and February go?  

Christmas feels like it was just the other week!  This term has sped past at super-

speed, and soon we will be heading into exam season with SATs, phonics and end 

of Key stage data needing to be collected. 

But first we have Mother’s Day, although this will be a whole hour shorter this year, as 

it also occurs when all of our clocks Spring forward by one hour.  To celebrate, our 

wonderful PTA are organising a Mother’s Day shop and the school are organising a 

Mother’s Day assembly on Friday next week, which all parents are welcome to 

attend.  Please be in the Hall at 9am. 

Additionally next week, our Year 5 parents are invited into school on Tuesday 

afterschool for a meeting with myself and Miss Huxtable regarding the FREE 

residential trip to the Isle of Wight in June. 

We are also looking at clubs that we can offer across the school for the Summer 

term.  Mrs Nickless has sent out details on Class List this afternoon.   

Just a reminder, that the Office is unable to monitor responses in Class List.  Please 

use the office email address:  officechalfontvalley@e-act.org.uk if you have any 

questions, so Mrs Burke can respond to you promptly. 

Let’s look forward to more exciting opportunities as the weather starts turning from 

grey to yellow!! 

 

Mrs Tucker  

Head Teacher 
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Our top attending class this week is: 

 

   
 

 

 

 

This week’s class attendance totals are: 

 

NURSERY: Cherry 

Class 

RECEPTION: Plum 

Class 

YEAR 1: Pine Class YEAR 2: Beech 

Class 

88.6% 91.4%% 92.2% 91.3% 

YEAR 3: Horse 

Chestnut Class 

YEAR 4: 

Whitebeam Class 

YEAR 5: Willow 

Class 

YEAR 6: Silver Birch 

Class 

98.6% 98.6% 97.5% 98.7% 

 

 

Each class’ total since the start of term is: 



NURSERY: Cherry 

Class 

RECEPTION: Plum 

Class 

YEAR 1: Pine Class YEAR 2: Beech 

Class 

88.4% 92.4% 95.5% 92.3% 

YEAR 3: Horse 

Chestnut Class 

YEAR 4: 

Whitebeam Class 

YEAR 5: Willow 

Class 

YEAR 6: Silver Birch 

Class 

96% 94.2% 95% 93.1% 

 

 

 
132 pupils gained a 100% 

Attendance Certificate for this 

week. 
 

 

Year 1 and Year 2: on Wednesday 27th March 2019 

 

 

Over the next week, we will be inviting parents in for a few assemblies and  

meetings: 

Tuesday 26th March  – Yr5 Residential after school meeting from 3.20pm 

Friday 29th March – All parents for Mother’s Day assembly from 9am 

Friday 29th March – An assembly for any KS2 parents interested to see what the 

proposed Technology Club will offer at 2.30pm. 

 

  

Ambassadorial Advisory Groups (AAGs) form part of E-ACT’s 

governance system for their academies. These groups are 

made up of volunteers (including parents/carers) who share 

a great passion for their academy. AAGs work closely with 

the headteacher, regional and national staff as well as the 



trustees, and focus on the four Cs of Communication, Celebration, Complaints and 

Community. More details are available at: https://chalfontvalleyacademy.e-

act.org.uk/about/our-ambassadorial-advisory-group/  

  

Item  Date 
Included  

Text  

FareShare and 
Tesco  

15/2/2019  This month our AAG would like to celebrate the relationship 

with FareShare and Tesco in Little Chalfont. Most weeks, our school 
receives a donation of bread from Tesco for distribution amongst our 
families. This is done through the FareShare scheme which links stores 
with charities and community groups to share good food that would 
otherwise go to waste. And a big thank you to Mrs Hayward who is our 
contact with FareShare and who collects the food.  

Little Chalfont 
Library  

  This week we celebrate Little Chalfont Community Library. It is a local 
library operated and funded entirely by volunteers, people and businesses 
who live and work in the village of Little Chalfont.   
  
Although independently run and funded, it is part of the network of 
libraries in Buckinghamshire and provides all the services of a typical 
County library. You can use your existing Bucks library card or you can join 
at the library; membership is free and gives you access to all of the other 
libraries in the County. Borrowing books is free, although there is a small 
fine if you return them after their due date.  
  
Once you have joined, you can also borrow ebooks and e-audio 
books (great for long car journeys) for free and from the comfort of your 
own home!   
  
The library hosts other activities such as free film showings (mostly aimed 
at secondary age or adults) about twice a month.  

Amersham 
Music Centre  

  This week we celebrate The Amersham Music Centre from which teachers 
come to teach our year 3 and 4 classes the Ukelele and the violin 
respectively. Every Saturday, the music centre holds musical ensembles 
and lessons based locally at The Amersham School for ages 4 upwards.   
  
The music centre is participating in national ‘Learn to Play day’ with free 
instrument lessons all day on Saturday 23rd March although booking is 
essential, and holds regular open days with the next one scheduled on 
Saturday 18th May 9:30am – 1pm.  
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